

	<p>accountants</p> <p>6. Suggestion that we should pay a bookkeeper to do the accounts and the Treasurer can audit the work.</p> <p>7. KC finalising the documents to amend the signatories for the bank accounts in line with previous minutes</p>	<p>KC</p> <p>KC</p> <p>KC</p>
5	<p>Codford Village Hall Issues:</p> <p>1. CVH charity is 70 years old on 30th May 2019, Chairman suggested that it was time for an update of the trust deeds. This will be done by the AGM</p> <p>2. Follow up on new members</p>	<p>JM</p> <p>JM</p>
6	<p>Parish Council matters:</p> <p>1. 1st instalment of the precept for the development fund has been paid.</p> <p>2. Request for the bicycle repairman to be able to operate on the hard standing by the boules court. Permission given by CVH Trustees</p>	
8	<p>AOB:</p> <p>1. Outdoor gym equipment site to be agreed; boules court or the grass behind the tennis courts?</p> <p>2. Check that they don't squeak</p> <p>3. Idea is the company fund raise the cost but then CVH pay the delta and the VAT. Investigate if we can claim VAT back</p> <p>4. Do we need planning permission?</p> <p>5. Question raised about the suitability of current file storage facilities. After discussion agreed that this was suitable</p>	<p>MMJ</p> <p>MMJ</p> <p>KC</p> <p>MMJ</p>
9	<p>Date of next meeting: 20th June 2019</p>	

Signed on original: